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Happy September!  Yesterday, I spent eight hours driving from one end of District 20  
(35 miles east of Phoenix) to the other end (Goleta/Santa Barbara, CA), all 476 miles,  
at the beginning of a holiday weekend.  We have a large and wonderful district, diverse 
in geography, people, and lots and lots of cars (and trucks!).  I know from now, I will be 
traveling the roads of this district often during the coming DOP year.  I am looking 
forward to meeting members both long-active and newly initiated.  After a summer of 
District and Supreme Conventions, we have new goals, exciting new projects, and have 
been re-energized to further our commitments to our communities, our families, and 
to ourselves.  Between you and me, maybe the next time I need to make this trip,  
I’ll fly!   Welcome to 2023-2024!!!   Carol Stathopoulos – District Governor 

 

INTRODUCING THE 2023-2024 DAUGHTERS OF PENELOPE GRAND LODGE 

Marianthi Treppiedi  Grand President, Liaison to Australia, Greece, and Europe,   
Margaret Dritsas  Grand Vice President, Liaison to all Districts Membership/Growth & Expansion   
A. M. Zachariades  Grand Secretary, Liaison to Districts 4, 9, 12, 17 
Gretchen Holtsinger  Grand Treasurer, Liaison to Districts 1, 3 10 
Marianne Boutsioulis Grand Governor Zone I, Liaison to Districts 5, 6, 8 
Patty Didik   Grand Governor Zone II, Liaison to Districts 7, 11, 13 
Christie Finch   Grand Governor Zone III, Liaison to Districts 2, 14, 21  
Linda J. Belba   Grand Governor Zone IV, Liaison to Districts 16, 20, 22 
Xanthe Vafopoulou  Grand Governor Zone V, Liaison to Districts 23, 24, 26 
Effie Kirkiles   Grand Advisor to the Maids of Athena, Liaison to all Maids of Athena 

 Please go online at DaughtersofPenelope.org for contact information. 
 

Upcoming Events – Mark your Clendars: 
 Sept. 17 - Visitation of the Dist. Lt. Gov. Kotsakis to Helenos #432, Phoenix 
 Oct. 14   -  Joint So. California Visitation Lunch at St. Katherine’s, Redondo Beach, CA 
 Oct. 21   -  Joint Arizona Chapters’ Visitation Lunch at Holy Trinity, Phoenix, AZ  
            Jan. 27, 2024  -  Winter Conference, Long Beach, CA 
 June 9-10-11, 2024  -  Western Regional Districts Convention (WRDC) Reno, Nevada 
  

Your new District Officers elected at the District Convention…liaison to chapters: 

District Governor Carol Stathopoulos – cnsgreek@aol.com #094       

District Lt. Governor Linda Kotsakis – tislife@cox.net #146, #340, #432         

Dist. Secretary Mary Pruitt – pruitt@usc.edu #043, #159, #395          

District Treasurer Rene Grevas – rgrevas@email.com #162           

District Marshal Peleleilani Snyder – ombuddy2016@gmail.com #151, #380 

District Advisor MOA Rebecca Souris – rsouris810@gmail.com #103 

District Advisor DOP Adrienne Bell – lagreca2u@yahoo.com #151, #380     

    (Only email addresses will be published to protect privacy) 

mailto:cnsgreek@aol.com
mailto:tislife@cox.net
mailto:pruitt@usc.edu
mailto:rgrevas@email.com
mailto:ombuddy2016@gmail.com
mailto:rsouris810@gmail.com
mailto:lagreca2u@yahoo.com

